
Report on the Activities
of the Chairperson in Office

• The Chairmanship participated at the SMM retreat in Kiev on
4 November together with CPC, Senior Management SMM
and incoming chair on disengagement, security, further
build up and internal management issues

• On 10/11 November, youth from across the OSCE region met
in Berlin to discuss youth participation, i.a. with
representatives of the German OSCE PA delegation,
concluding a series of chairmanship outreach events
throughout the year.
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